Therefore, it is requested by Conoco Inc. that this unorthodox location be approved for
the drilling of this well to maximize Eumont gas recovery and to protect the correlative
rights of Conoco and its partners in the Meyer B-4 lease and that it be simultaneously
dedicated to the existing 160-acre non-standard proration unit (NSP 1227) with the
current producting Well No. 15.

Copies of this application were sent by certified mail to all offset operators and copies of
the certified mail receipts are attached as EXHIBIT D. If there any further questions,
please call me at (915) 686-6548.

Very truly yours,

erry W. Hoover
Sr. Conservation Coordinator



